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Item 3 NYM/2017/0859/FL

Parish — Previous comments remain unchanged

The applicant’s agent has written in support of the proposal in relation to car parking and has
advised as follows:

The suggested restricted car parking brought up by objectors is not an issue. At the moment
| have just tried to work with minor alteration of the existing car park area, however given the
amount of land on site we could provide substantially more spaces if required. Our client
given his experience with the site and the business feels the scheme as drawn will be
sufficient however if Officers or Members feel it appropriate further spaces could easily be
created.



